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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Madam. President,


Iran welcomes the delegation of Bulgaria and thanks for the presentation of the national report.


Iran is concerned about acts of vandalism of places of worship and discrimination against religious and minority groups.

We call upon Bulgaria to allocate the necessary resources and training to strengthen the administrative capacity of social workers and to ensure access to affordable health care for all without discrimination.

Iran recommends to Bulgaria to:

1-Reinforce measures aimed at preventing and responding to racial discrimination, xenophobia, and intolerance against asylum seekers and refugees; 

2- Promote and protect the rights of the Roma community from suffering marginalization and discrimination, especially in the areas of housing, education, health care and employment

We wish the Delegation of Bulgaria a successful review.

I thank you.
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